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$3.34 M
Planned Budget

$2.58 M
Actual Budget

$758.62 K
Shortfall

$2.23 M
Expenses

IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

By 2025, Governance systems are more inclusive,
accountable, effective and have quality data and
people live in an environment where the rule of law,
labour rights, gender equality, peace and security
are respected and effective

$227,807 $142,826 $152,101

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

By 2025, the UN system in Cote d`Ivoire coherently
and systematically contributes to progress on
gender equality and the empowerment of women
and girls

$53,200 $0 $0

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS
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IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

By 2025, women and girls have greater access to
socio-economic and technological opportunities for
their empowerment and to services for the
prevention and management of all forms of
violence, particularly harmful practices (UNSDCF
Outome 6)

$1,836,536 $551,759 $393,974

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

By 2025, women and girls have greater access to
socio-economic and technological opportunities for
their empowerment, and to services for the
prevention and management of all forms of
violence, particularly harmful practices (UNSDCF
Outcome 6)

$219,097 $128,318 $82,672

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS
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